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Chairman Kropf 

Vice Chair Anderson 

Vice Chair Wallan 

Members of the House Committee on Judiciary 

 

I support HB 4097.  Anytime Oregon's laws and procedures can help make "starting 

over" less complicated and daunting, it's a good thing. People can and do change. 

None of us want to be known by the one worst mistake we ever made. Efforts to fine-

tune the expungement process (for those qualified to seek it) significantly open up 

housing and employment opportunities for many. Let's help folks get out from an 

overpowering shadow from the past. I support HB 4097.  

 

Thank you for listening to me. 

Alice Fay 


